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MEDIA RELEASE 

 
COMMUNITY SURVEY UNDERWAY 

 
Community members of Coonamble Shire has an opportunity to have their say about Council 
services with a comprehensive telephone and online survey launching this week. 
 
This initiative is part of Council’s ongoing commitment to enhancing the quality of services 
provided to residents and ratepayers. 
 
The survey will be open until 22 December. It will include a random sample of residents being 
contacted by telephone, as well as an online survey accessible to all community members. 
 
The purpose of this survey is to gather valuable feedback on various Council services, including 
waste management, roads, parks and recreation, and customer service. 
 
The results of the survey will be published on Council’s website and will be used to inform the 
development of the Coonamble Community Strategic Plan 2025-2035. This plan outlines the 
long-term vision and priorities for our community, ensuring that we continue to grow and thrive in 
a way that reflects the aspirations of our residents. 
 
General Manager Paul Gallagher said, “We encourage all community members to participate in 
the survey and share their thoughts and experiences. Your input is crucial in helping us set the 
priorities for Council in its Delivery Program and each of the annual Operational Plans of the 
current Council term.” 
 
Electronic links to the survey can be found on Council’s website and Facebook. 
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